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www.geocities.com/abingtonscouts
Carol called the meeting to order at 7pm, and we opened w/ the pledge, promise and law, followed by general intros.  She announced that Penny has resigned as SUM, but working together, that vacant office need not be addressed until next term.

Vicky covered Service Projects—despite a low turn out, Breakfast Bags went well last week, and we will do them again around April.  She also is looking for troops to participate in the Hospice baskets project, and several signed up (openings are still available for this season).  Sandy is looking for older girls to help out w/ the annual ‘haunted library’ project, Amy at Council is looking for a few older girls to help do inventory at the Store on Tues, 9/30-5pm.  Also, the Head Start unit 3 from south Scranton is looking to be ‘adopted’ for Christmas.  They have 34 children ages 3-5, and are in need of books/games, hats/gloves, etc.  If troops are interested, we can address this as a Service Unit, and maybe even assist w/ their X-mas party.  Details TBA.  On a side note, she had flyers for anyone interested in a ‘coping w/ divorce’ program she is involved with at Our Lady of the Snows Church—helping children and/or adults deal with their pain.  Anyone interested in seeking help can call the parish office for more info (586-1741).
Steve next talked about the upcoming Camporee next weekend.  A new flyer should be out soon, but is delayed because of computer problems.  Some extra items needed include balloon pumps.  Dinner Saturday night will be tacos, and he will lead the group in a flag retirement ceremony which will include the reading of names of soldiers killed in action (any era).  If anyone has such a service member as friend/family, please let him know so he can include them in the list.

Joan talked on Events next—the 70s dance is 10/25. A motion was entered by Sandy that if attendance for the event is over 100, will have enough funds to buy pizza for the event—motion 2nded by Steve, and passed.  Bowing (11/8) flyers are coming out next week.  We may move movie night to January (less hectic)-film “Marley & Me” available then.  There are also still 12 seats left for the NYC bus trip—call asap to reserve.

Chris next gave the Treasurer’s report—current balance is $142.48—no activity in the account this month, but will be more active w/ camp and dance deposits next period.  We are going to try to slowly build up the balance to have sufficient funds available to make deposits for events, and currently we cannot offer scholarships to the girls for events. 

Kelly was unavailable to give a QSP update, but did leave off extra supplies for anyone who needs.  You can also contact her if you need any extra materials.

Signups went well, and we have some new troops including some Daisys.  There are some ‘floating’ juniors registered, and we are looking to combine them into a troop(s).

Carol passed out Volunteer Agreements to be filled out for the new year.  Contact her if you need one.  Check out the Council’s website—many changes and improvements.  “Welcoming” orientation is available online, and we will be discussing it at the next meeting.  Check PAL for Leadership Essentials dates.

The meeting ended at 8pm and we closed w/ the friendship circle.

Our next meeting is October 30 at 7pm.
